
     Fast Track  
    NO MORE LOST JOBS

Congress is considering “Fast Track” legislation that will make it easier to pass more bad 
trade deals. That means more American jobs shipped overseas.

It’s time to fight back. We need to Stop Fast Track and demand fair trade deals that keep 
jobs in America. 

“Manitowoc Ice is making a good 
profit, but we can’t compete with 
poverty wages in third world 
countries. Free trade agreements 
are turning cities like Manitowoc into 
ghost towns, hurting workers, local 
businesses and the community.”

“It’s bad enough Minnesota Rubber is leaving 
the workers in Watertown and the community 
high and dry, but they are exploiting workers in 
other countries as well. Free trade agreements 
are no good for American workers or workers 
around the world.”

Steven J. Garber, IAM Local Lodge 516 
Manitowoc Ice, Manitowoc, Wisconsin  
His plant is moving to Mexico.

Susan Lauseng and Steve TeKrony, IAM Local 2357 
Minnesota Rubber, Watertown, South Dakota 
Their plant is moving to Mexico.

Call 202-224-3121 and tell your Senators  
and Representative to Stop Fast Track!
For more information, visit www.nofasttrack.com 
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